
 

 

 

 

 

July 25, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Edward Butler 

The Information Council of the Americas 

P.O. Box 53371 

New Orleans, Louisiana  70153 

 

Re: Records of the Information Council of the Americas 

 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

 

I am writing to follow up on the telephone messages that Assassination Records Review Board staff 

have left for you in the last two months. 

 

As I am sure you recall, you spoke to Anne Buttimer of our staff last fall about the files of the 

Information Council of the Americas.  At that time, told Ms. Buttimer that you wished to assist the 

Review Board in its work, but you said that you would need several months to organize and sort the 

files for our review.  We are planning to return to New Orleans the week of August 12, 1996, and we 

would like to meet with you during that week to begin reviewing the records of the Information 

Council of the Americas. 

 

Please contact Laura Denk of my staff at (202) 724-0088 when you have reviewed this letter so that 

we may arrangement a meeting during the week of August 12, 1996.  Thank you for your 

cooperation with the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


